
Ways and Means Chairman’s Bulletin - March 

 

Thank you for your participation in the SEC Ways And Means luncheon. 

 If you have anything laying around that you would like to bring to convention that can be used 

in the Chinese auction, feel free to do so.  The auction will run the weekend of convention (June 

22 – June 25) and I have lots of cool ideas. 

I will also have a bake sale with snacks and pop. So start saving your money now.  

If you have any ideas that you would like for me to try to accommodate you, shoot me an email. 

 

Nancy Woodwyk 

Ways & Means Chairman 


